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Committee Secretary 
Joint Standing Committee on Treaties 

Parliament House, Canberra 

 
I am greatly concerned about the Trans-Pacific Partnership Agreement (TPP). 
The TPP will have no economic benefits for Australia and is only to benefit US 
corporate interests. 
 
TPP gives foreign investors the rights to sue our government, and will strengthen the 
monopoly they already have obtained in this country. 
 
The TPP is not in the public interest, and you will not to support this legislation on 
behalf of the people of Australia, to do so would be an act of treason in the eyes of 
the people. 
 
 
 
Terence Ponting 

Tasmania 
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